
Room G.07
1 Horse Guards Road
London
SW1A 2HQ

Email: public@public-standards.gov.uk

Sent by email

31 July 2024

Dear

Thank you for your email of 30 July in which you requested the following information under the Freedom
of Information Act 2000

1. What software you are currently using to facilitate BACS payments & what is the date of the
renewal for this contract?

2. How much you are paying annually for this contract, and where do you advertise for this tender?
 
The Committee on Standards in Public LIfe is a non-departmental public body sponsored by the Cabinet
Office and as such receives its corporate and finance services from the Cabinet Office. You may
therefore wish to contact the Cabinet Office which may be able to assist you further:

foi-team@cabinetoffice.gov.uk

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review.
Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to
your original letter and should be addressed to:

Internal Review Officer
Committee on Standards in Public Life
1 Horse Guards Road
London SW1A 2HQ
public@public-standards.gov.uk

Please remember to quote reference number CSPL-FOI 2410 in any further correspondence relating to
this request for information.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the
Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

Selflessness I Integrity I Objectivity I Accountability I Openness I Honesty I Leadership

mailto:public@public-standards.gov.uk


Information Commissioner’s Office
Wycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow, Cheshire
SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely

CSPL Secretariat

Selflessness I Integrity I Objectivity I Accountability I Openness I Honesty I Leadership


